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Delta Zeta National Headquarters Suspends Visits during COVID-19

In light of the rapidly evolving circumstances surrounding COVID-19, Delta Zeta Sorority is adjusting
on-site National Headquarters operations for non-remote staff. Effective Monday, March 16, 2020 until
further notice, Delta Zeta will suspend in-person tours and visits from non-staff members. We encourage any
person who was thinking of visiting the National Historical Museum to visit our online museum here. We are
also limiting non-essential deliveries. Please stay informed of all Sorority communications and updates by
referring to Delta Zeta’s website at http://www.deltazeta.org/covid19.
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